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Transition Plan: Updates 
In response to requests from the field, DPI has worked with PCG to update the functioning of the Transition 
Plan section of the IEP in ECATS. As of November 11, 2022, there will be two changes: 

1. The sections of the transition plan that are not required to be completed by the team based on the 
student’s age, will no longer be visible on the finalized document. 

2. In cases where the team is completing an addendum and the student will not be of transition age by 
the end of the IEP, teams will only be required to complete the sections needed based on the student’s 
age. 

a. For example, a student is currently 14 and the end date of the addendum IEP falls prior to the 
15th birthday, teams will not be required to complete the transition activities for that student. 
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